
FREE GIVEAWAY! 
To celebrate the launch of our new PE hoodies, we are going to have 

a FREE giveaway! 

 

Archibald First School will enter EVERY FAMILY into a hat. For 
every family name we pull out, each Archibald pupil within that family will 

receive a free PE hoodie! 

 

If you have already purchased a hoodie, 
your name will still be entered. If you are 
a winning family, you may opt to size up 

for when your child outgrows their 
current hoodie. 

 

The draw will take place during our Super Star Assembly on 
Friday 29th April 2022. Hoodies will then be sized/ordered in the 

following weeks. 

 

Good luck Archibald families! 

Miss White 


